
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/54/2024-25                                                                                                    Date: 17-09-2024 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY مسؤولية 

                                           CIRCULAR: DHA Eye Health Screening  

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai 

 

In accordance with Dubai Health Authority and School Health Guidelines, students are required to 

undergo Eye Health Screening. 

The upcoming eye health screening will be organized by DHA for Grade 1, Grade 4, Grade 7, and 

Grade 10 students. The screening will take place on 18th & 19th September 2024 (Wednesday & 

Thursday) in the auditorium, from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.  

Please ensure your child attends and does not miss this important opportunity. 

 

 

 

 
Regards, 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

 
 


